
CERTIFICATION OF BROADCAST OF POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS IN
CONNECTION WITH LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION

KVWC (FM)

I, Michael Wiseman, certify that Radio Station KVWC (FM), Vernon, Texas, has 
broadcast the post-filing announcements required the station's license renewal 
application. Set forth below are the dates and times the post-filing announcements 
were broadcast together with the text thereof:

DATE TIME
April  8, 2021 1:42 pm
April 12, 2021 7:10 am
April 14, 2021 4:42 pm
April 23, 2021 5:35 pm
April 29, 2021 1:42 pm
April 30, 2021 5:42 pm

On July 26, 2013, Station KVWC (FM) was granted a license by the
Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a
public trustee until August 1, 2021.

Our license will expire on August 1, 2021. A copy of this application is
available for public inspection at www.publicfiles.fcc.gov. It contains
information concerning the Station's performance during the current
license period.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal
application, and to whether this Station has operated in the public
interest, should file comments and petitions with the FCC by July 1,
2021.

Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal
process is available at 302 WILBARGER ST, VERNON, TX 76384, 
or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C., www.fcc.gov.

May 6, 2021 _______________________

http://www.fcc.gov/

